From: Joshua Crossett <joshua@bcbhec.com>
Date: July 28, 2023 at 12:30:57 PM PDT

To: Joshua Crossett <joshua@bcbhec.com>
Subject: Amending Order 23 - A184 Pricing

Hello,
Please find attached Amending Order 23 to the January 1, 2021 Consolidated Order for Pricing for A184.

We draw your attention to the following:

e This is the sixth period pricing set under the COP-Based Pricing Framewaork, in accordance with the March 4, 2022 Proposal and the June 3, 2022 BCFIRB Decision.

e The final two pages (pp. 37-38) of the Implementation Plan contain the Period A184 Pricing Report to PPAC with specific calculations which include the efficiency trimming
and phase-in schedule. Prices on those pages have an orange border.

Sincerely,
Joshua



